

Province of British Columbia

OFFICE OF THE PREMIER

May 30, 1984

Mr. & Mrs. Sorin Popesku & Family 9920 - 113 Avenue Fort St. John, British Columbia V1J 4P6

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Popesku & Family:

On behalf of the many British Columbians who had the pleasure of attending the British Columbia Winter Games in Fort St. John this winter, I would like to thank you for your warm hospitality, and your time and support in hosting this most successful event. Your efforts were indeed a major factor in making this year's Winter Games the most successful to date.

Your Province has every reason to be proud of the talent and energy you personally, and your community, displayed in organizing this event. The Winter Games represent an opportunity for all British Columbians to demonstrate to each other, and to the rest of Canada, the true meaning of community spirit and goodwill. I hope you have come away with a sense of accomplishment that comes from providing a valued service to others.

May I express my personal thanks on a job well done. I assure you that your efforts have been appreciated and that all British Columbians take pride in the warm and friendly manner in which you and your community hosted the British Columbia Winter Games.

Yours sincerely,

Siel Bennett

W.R. Bennett Premier